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4th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
School Uniform September 2023 
 
From September the school is taking a zero-tolerance approach to uniform, this includes footwear.  Any child 
arriving in incorrect uniform will be provided with spare uniform from our second-hand shop.  You will also be 
contacted by our pastoral team to identify if you need support sourcing the correct uniform.  
 
We expect all children to arrive at school in our school uniform. This consists of: 
 

• grey/black or navy skirt/pinafore dress/shorts/trousers or blue and white checked summer dresses 
(skirts should be at least knee length and of a style which allows the children to sit comfortably on 
the floor) 

• grey, black or navy shorts or trousers not jogging bottoms  
• Pale blue blouse, shirt or polo shirt* 
• Royal blue sweatshirt* or cardigan*, nothing with a hood, either plain or with the Academy logo  
• Plain white, black or grey short or knee length socks (not over the knee) or black or navy tights 
• Warm, waterproof coat with a hood for cold weather – children do go outside when it is cold and wet. 
• No Jewellery/make-up or nail varnish, only plain stud earrings (NO hoops)  

 
From September children will be getting changed for PE after lunch and need to bring their PE kit with them. 
This consists of: 
 
P.E. Kit  

• Black shorts  
• Plain white T-shirt or polo shirt (long enough to tuck into shorts)  
• Plain black jumper or hooded jacket (no other logos, brands or slogans)  
• Black or navy jogging bottoms for outdoor lessons in cold weather  

• No earrings on PE days unless your child can remove them themselves. We cannot provide tape.  
 
For children’s safety it is important that children have the appropriate footwear.  
 
Shoes  
For school every day they will need smart, black school shoes which are appropriate for running around in 
at break time  
For PE they will need plain black trainers without logos.   
 
Most items can be bought from High Street shops.  Items marked with a * above, some of which have the 
school logo on, are sold in Stevenson’s School Outfitters.  Please see attached for a copy of their latest price 
list. 
 
We thank you for your support in this matter,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Riley and Miss Richardson 

http://www.stmaryscoejunior.co.uk/

